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10th December 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I am writing to notify you of the upcoming consultation on New Horizons Primary School’s admissions policy.  
 

In accordance with the Department for Education’s (DfE) 2014 statutory School Admissions Code Guidance, 
as a school we must consult on our admission arrangements when changes are proposed, and at least once 
every seven years. The current proposals are to amend the ‘oversubscription criteria’ and to make a change 
to the current Pupil Admissions Number (PAN). For further information on this, see the attached proposal. A 
full version of the proposed changes to the admissions policy is available to view on the school’s website, 
which can be found here.  
 

In accordance with statutory DfE guidance, the consultation will run for at least six weeks and, as an interested 
party of New Horizons Primary School, we are keen to hear your views on the proposed changes. Therefore, 
we invite you to participate; all responses to the consultation should be made by completing the online form, 
which can be found https://forms.office.com/e/ye0MLhkm4w,  before 9:00am on Tuesday 21st January 2025.  
 
The consultation period will run from Tuesday 10th December to Tuesday 21st January 2025. 
At the end of the consultation period, the Governing Body will meet to consider responses.  
 

If you wish to further discuss these proposals outlined in this letter, proposed policy or consultation outline, 
please contact the school office via email or telephone.  
  
Yours sincerely,  

 
 

Mr Jack Jones 

Head of School 
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